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My very first election was 1984.  I remember it so well.  I was so proud to walk into 

the PgE building in Woodburn and cast my vote.  I never realized how important our 

vote was until we started noticing that our votes were being rejected, we knew family 

members getting duplicate ballots and watching the state I love go so far left.   We 

need a fair voting system with measures to make sure that citizens get a vote by 

voting one day with ID.  Please consider bringing back the option of voting in person 

for generations to come.  We need our future to see the value of a constitutional 

republic.  


